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To: All High Meadow Shareholders 

Date: October 23, 2024 

Re:  Metergy/QuadLogic Controls Corp. Meters Testing 

 

Dear Shareholders, 

We want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your continued patience and engagement 

as we monitor the electric billing. 

After many discussions with Metergy regarding their investigations they proposed conducting 

an accuracy reading on each meter in question at a cost to High Meadow. 

To mitigate potential unnecessary costs, we believe it is essential to make informed decisions 

that align with the best interests of all shareholders while maintaining fiduciary obligations and 

the overall integrity of our operations. Therefore, at this time the Board has decided not to move 

forward with Metergy’s proposed testing of the meters for electric usage accuracy.  

However, for any shareholder who believes their meter readings are inaccurate, we kindly ask 

that shareholders create an organized list or line graph of electric usage (not charges) for each 

month over the past two years and submit it to the Board and Stillman Management for further 

review with Metergy. To facilitate a thorough evaluation, providing comprehensive evidence that 

the reading or usage is incorrect is concrete data that can be presented to Metergy when 

disputing charges. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Your insights and 

contributions are crucial as we strive to maintain transparency and accountability in our 

operations. We are committed to keeping you informed and involved every step of the way. 

Thank you once again for your continued trust and support. Should you have any questions or 

suggestions, please feel free to email us at highmeadowcooperative@gmail.com. 

Warm regards, 

Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 


